

Dear 2CL (the new 3BG),

We are so excited to be your Year 3 teachers! We have really enjoyed getting to know you this week and I know we are going to have a fantastic year. We have some interesting topics in Year 3, such as 'Volcanoes and Earthquakes' and 'Ancient Egyptions'. We have got some exciting school trips and experiences planned for Year 3!

We hope you all enjoy your summer holidays and do lots of fun things with your friends and family. We look forward to hearing all about it in September!

We thought we would tell you a bit about ourselves. Mrs Browning has a husband, a daughter in Year 4 and a cat called Minnie. I love singing, playing piano and painting. My favourite lessons, when I was at school, were English, Art and Music. I am looking forward to going on holiday on an aeroplane in the Summer.

Mrs Genner has a husband and 3 children. I love reading and spending time outside with my family. I love to bake and am often making cakes and yummy treats in my spare time. I am looking forward to going on a hot and sunny holiday in the Summer. I can't wait to hear what you have been up to as well.

See you in September!
Mrs Browning and Mrs Genner